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PUBLIC NOTICE RE: ENGLISH PUBLIC SCHOOL BOARD 

TRUSTEE BY-ELECTION 

 

Please be advised that Voter Information Letters for the City of Dryden 

English Public School Board Trustee By-Election have been mailed out.  

Telephone and internet voting will begin on Monday, January 30, 2023 and 

will continue until 8:00 p.m. on Monday, February 6, 2023. A voting kiosk 

will be set up in the entrance of City Hall and will be accessible from 8:30 

a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday-Friday and from 8:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. on 

February 6. 

Any English Public School Board elector who has not received a Voter 

Information Letter by Monday, January 30, and is interested in voting, is 

asked to visit City Hall to obtain a Letter. 

Anyone with questions regarding Voter Information Letters or the By-

Election can contact the Voter Help Desk at 223-1147. 

 


